
 

THE VALLEY VILLAGE 
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

NEEDS YOUR SUPPORT! 
 
 

 
AIR TRAFFIC TAKING OFF FROM BURBANK AND 

VAN NUYS AIRPORTS MAY BE ROUTED 
EXCLUSIVELY OVER OUR HOMES NORTH OF  

THE 101 FREEWAY IF WE DON’T TAKE ACTION! 
 
POSITION OF OUR ASSOCIATION: THAT THE NOISE OF 
AIRPLANES TAKING OFF FROM BURBANK AIRPORT SHOULD 
BE SHARED BY EVERYONE AND THAT AIRPLANES SHOULD 
NOT BE RE-ROUTED TO FLY EXCLUSIVELY OVER OUR AREA, 
AND SPECIFICALLY OVER VALLEY VILLAGE. 
 

PLEASE JOIN US AT THE NEXT MEETING OF THE TASK FORCE AND 
STAND UP FOR FAIR DISTRIBUTION OF AIRPLANE NOISE 

 
Wednesday, January 15, 6:30 to 9:30pm 

 
 

THE SOUTH SAN FERNANDO VALLEY AIRPLANE TASK FORCE MEETING 
 

Burbank Marriott Ballroom, 2500 N. Hollywood Way, Burbank 
RSVP mail@valleyvillageha.com 

 


